
 

This Week’s Prayer Focus:   

Refugees and persecuted Christians; 

Dave and Joyce Jones (training emerg-

ing leaders in Uganda);  

Collaboratory at Messiah University; 

Northern York County School District.  

Statistical Notes June 2, 2024 

Attendance:  
147 in-person/47 online 

Offering:  

  Worship               $        10,185.85 

  Deacons               $               30.00 

Year-to-Date Statistics:  

  General Fund Budget  $231,994.23 

  General Fund Giving  $231,434.51 

This Week’s Calendar 
 

Tuesday 

7:00 pm Deacon Meeting (Zoom) 

Wednesday 

6:30 pm Sharing and Prayer (Zoom) 

Thursday 

6;30 pm Fresh Hope (Orange Room) 

7:30 pm  Zoom Prayer (Zoom) 

Saturday 

8:30 am Men's breakfast (FH) 

Next Sunday 

9:00 am Sunday School classes 

10:00 am Worship Service  

Contact us: 

Office 

Kathy Bennett, Admin. Asst.  

 717-432-3847 

dillsburgbic.org  

office@dillsburgbic.org 

 

Senior Pastor: Rob Douglass,  

 rob.douglass@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor: Jeff Conrady,  

 jeff.conrady@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Associate Pastor: Naomi Smith,  

 naomi@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Youth Pastor: Colin Patterson,  

 colin@dillsburgbic.org 

   

Pastor of Congregational Care: 

 Esther Spurrier,  

 espurrier49@gmail.com 

   

Worship Coordinator:  Julie Lerew  

 Julie.Lerew@dillsburgbic.org 

The next Men’s Breakfast will be at 8:30 a.m. on June 22. Sign 

up at https://www.dillsburgbic.org/mens-breakfast/. 

 

The nursery will not be staffed during the outdoor ser-

vice today, but we will have kids' activities and toys available for 

families to use in the green space. 

 

Registration is open for Scuba VBS, which will happen here at 

the church during the week of August 5-9 from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

All kids from age 4 through 5th grade are welcome to join us, and 

you can register at dillsburgbic.org/vbs. If any adults or youth (rising 

6th graders and older) have interest in helping out during the week, 

contact Pastor Naomi (naomi@dillsburgbic.org). 

 

CAPC Baby Bottle Blast.  Remember to return all baby bottles, 
full or empty, to Jan Kerstetter or her DBIC mailbox today.  CAPC 

will pick up the bottles this week so they can count the money be-

fore the end of their fiscal year on 6/30.  Thanks so much for your 






